Esteemed Sir,

Firstly, | would like to thank you for letting us all overseas students to come here and study in
Australia. Like me all many other students have left their native countries, their parents and their
friends and has selected Australia as our future destination considering it as more prosperous and
safe country. All of us has spent thousands of dollars on our studies and have worked our swett off
to earn a permanent residential status in Australia by following up the immigration requirements of
point system tradevise.

After the completion of our studies it’s the time for everyone to apply for permanent residency and
at such point we are hearing that in Australian parliament new law of Visa capping is being discussed
which will unfortunately devastate many hopes of overseas students and will just ruin their careers.

| don’t know what is making the current government to implement such sort of rule, Even if anyone
tries to justify himself by saying that they are trying to reduce the unemployment rate by reducing
the number of job aspirants in skilled areas, but | would like to ask them a question about the
revenue which they have earned from overseas students? every year immigration dept changes the
rules to apply for permanent residency and all the students follows it respectfully without too much
questioning but this Visa capping law is going to really ruin a lot of life’s and believe me it’s only
going to leave tears and only tears in countless eyes.

To sum up, I would like to request to think about all the people who are going to be effected by this
law.

Thanks for devoting your preacious time to read my review.

Warm Regards,



